
Dear Parents, 

It’s the scariest time of year again, and to celebrate Halloween, we are inviting the children to enter 

the Friends of Clavering annual Pumpkin Carving Competition. 

Grab a pumpkin, and under the supervision of a responsible adult create a masterpiece. Remember, 

this can be a whole family effort – don’t let the children wield sharp knives unsupervised! 

The children should carve their best pumpkin design, take a photo and upload it their year group 

Teams “General” page before the 4th November and bring a £1 entry fee per entry for collection 

in the classroom, (please don’t bring any money to the school office) - children can enter as many 

times as they dare…… 

The photo entries will be displayed by the class teacher and prizes will be awarded for the most 
imaginative and scariest pumpkin for each class. 

Thank you for your donation and continued support. 

Friends of Clavering 

Friendsofclavering@gmail.com 


